
 

ComEd® Energy Efficiency Program 

Affordable Housing New Construction Webinar 

Development Stakeholders: 

  

On Wednesday, March 28, the ComEd Energy Efficiency Program will host a free webinar on 
the affordable housing new construction ("AHNC") offering to inform affordable housing 
developers, architects, owners, etc. what is new since the recent transition from the Illinois 
Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity. This live, interactive webinar will feature 
ComEd energy efficiency experts who will explain savings opportunities through the AHNC 
offering and the process for participation, as well as eligibility and technical requirements. 

  

The AHNC offering provides technical guidance and incentives for developers of single-family 
and multi-family new construction and major renovation projects to reduce energy use for 
income eligible households. IHDA strongly encourages you to participate in this webinar to 
learn how to leverage no-cost energy efficiency expertise and receive incentives! 

  

To register for the webinar, please click here. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=ycqogu7ab.0.0.jj68bajab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.seventhwave.org%2Fcomedtraining%2Fnewconstruction%2Faffordable-housing
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=ycqogu7ab.0.0.jj68bajab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http://www.ihda.org/

